
 

 
 

 
Water Restoration Notice 

 

DATE 2024/05/03 

TIME 8:00 a.m. 

PLACE All campus. 

Explanation 
The water supply has been restored, but if you experience continued issues, please contact the maintenance team. If 
you switched to alternative water sources during the shutdown, please ensure the original settings are restored with 
the assistance of building management committees. 

Office Construction and Maintenance Division, Office of General Affairs 

Contact Us 04-22840276-279 

 



 

 
 

 

Water Restoration Notice 

 

The water supply on our 
campus has been restored. 


